
Age Friendly
Community Plan:

The Town of Arnprior is
updating its Age Friendly
Community Plan. We are
looking for feedback from
all residents of the
community on how the
Town supports age friendly
living.

Thursday, April 3rd, 2025
from 3:30pm - 5:30pm

 at the Arnprior Public Library

Questions? Contact Kaitlyn at
kwendland@arnprior.ca | 613-623-4231 ext. 1817

Community Open House


